
NOTICE 
 
 
To: North Carver Water District clients: 
 
It is anticipated that on June 1st, the North Carver Water District will begin the process to 
switch back from Middleborough water to Carver water. Please note that the North Carver 
Water source will have all applicable testing by the Massachusetts Department of 
Environmental Protection (MA DEP) prior to the switchover date, and must meet all 
requirements and standards. If all goes as anticipated, the switchover will take place on  
June 1, 2023 from 12:01am to 8:00am.  
 
During this switchover, you can expect to experience some discoloration and cloudiness in 
your water for a few days.  Note that you may also experience fluctuations in your water 
pressure than you had been used to while the town was on Middleboro water.  
 
If you have any questions, or in case of an emergency, please call Small Water Systems 
general number at (978-501-7600), or contact plant operators Gregg at (978) 501-6359 or 
Steve at (508) 502-0848.   
 
Thank you for your continued patience during this process of repairs and re-institution of the 
water program! 
 
        

Respectfully submitted, 
 
North Carver Water District Commissioners: 
Michael Palimeri 
Eric Mueller 
Douglas Ficks 
 


